* Event Name
Hixon RUD Run

* Organization Name
River City Running Club

* Contact Name
Michael Borst

* Contact Phone
(414) 651-7215

* Contact Email
michaelborst93@gmail.com

* Organization Address
11529th St S
La Crosse WI 54601

* Approximate Event Attendance
30

* Year 1 Start Date and Time
08/02/2025 8:00 AM

* Year 1 End Date and Time
08/03/2025 8:00 AM

Year 2 Start Date and Time
08/01/2026 8:00 AM

Year 2 End Date and Time
08/02/2026 8:00 AM

Year 3 Start Date and Time
08/07/2027 8:00 AM

Year 3 End Date and Time
08/08/2027 8:00 AM

* Please indicate your choice(s) of Park, Shelter, and/or Trails.
Upper Hixon Forest Trail System
Upper Hixon Trailhead Picnic Area

* Is this event a fundraiser?
The event will collect fees and/or donations.

This event is a fundraiser.

* Is this event a walk/run?

Yes, this is a walk/run event. If so, a planned route must be submitted.

* Will alcohol be sold or provided at the event?
There will be no alcohol at this event.

* Will any goods or services be sold at the event?
No goods and/or services will be sold at the event.

* Will food trucks be at the event?
There will not be any food trucks at this event.

* Will the event have a tent needing to be staked into the ground?
There will be a tent needing to be staked in the ground.

* Will there be fencing or other set ups requiring Diggers Hot Lines?
There will not be fencing at this event.

* Will there be a bounce house or other inflatables at this event?
There will be no inflatables and no bounce house at this event.

* Does this event require electricity?
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Additional electricity is not needed for this event.

* Is there a trash/recycling plan?
There is a trash/recycling plan. (If choosing this option, please explain below.)

* Does this event qualify for a Special Event Permit?
Yes, one will be submitted to the City Clerk.

Please Add Any Attachments as Needed
**SKIPPED**

Please Add Any Attachments as Needed
**SKIPPED**

Please Provide any Additional Information As Needed

This is a 24 hour running event. It has occurred the past 2 years and been given a yearly Parks approval as well as gone through proper permitting with the City Clerk. No
major changes are being made to the event for 2025.
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